
Minutes of Meeting held at Prattens Club 

on Friday 10th January 2025  

 

Apologies from Chairman Paul Derrick 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and confirmed. 

There were no matters arising 

 

Secretaries Report 

Only members of the Committee attended the meeting, there were no members from 
any of the teams ! 

The league secretary commented that there are 15 postponed matches plus 4 this 
week.  The Committee has asked that that all these matches to be played as soon as 
possible. 

 

Cup Draws. 

K.O. Cup, Plate, Nomination:-  Details of these draws are now available to view on 
the Website. 

 

Charity Nomination. 

There was a message from Jeff Hodder, who for many years was Chairman of the 
League and is now suffering from Parkinson’s Disease.   He is proposing that a 
Charity Donation is sent to Dorothy House Hospice at Winsley.   This, along with 
other nominations, will be discussed at the next meeting in May. 

 

No Other business. 

Meeting Closed. 

 

 


